
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE DELAY OF ELECTRONIC 
(ACH) PAYMENTS IN THE CHECK CYCLE SCHEDULED FOR  

JANUARY 3, 2014 

 
JANUARY 3, 2014 

 
 
 

Due to the New Year Holiday, electronic claims payments (ACH) for the 
January 3, 2014 check cycle should be deposited late today or Saturday but 
may be delayed by one business day.  
 
We regret any inconvenience you may experience. 

 

 
 


